ST. GREGORY == ' PARISH SCHOOL
"WHERE FAITH AND I KNOWLEDGE MEET.™

November 14, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Saint Gregory School was approved by the Pennsylvania Department of Education to offer a
Flexible Instructional Day. For the 2024-2025 school year, we are planning to implement the
Flexible Instructional Day when inclement weather would impact students' safety traveling to
school.

Saint Gregory School will have three (3) options when inclement weather affects a school day:
+ 2-Hour Delay Day
» Flexible Instructional Day
« Closed Day

On Flexible Instructional Days, students will remain at home for the day and work on
assignments/homework that will be provided through the student paper assignments in
the marked envelopes from your child's teacher that are coming home on November
14th!

Teachers will be remotely working on Flexible Instructional Days during their regular school
hours and be available via school email to support students and parents with classroom
assignments. Students will have three (3) school days to complete assignments for the Flexible
Instructional Days; which will qualify them to be marked present (for attendance purposes) for
the day.

Remember, this day will count as a reqgular day of school.

When the school designates a Flexible Instructional Day, the Parent One Call System will notify
parents/students and local television stations will announce the Flexible Instructional Days. We
believe that with your support, the Flexible Instructional Day is a great alternative for student
make-up days at the end of the school year.

Additional information about the Flexible Instructional Days may be provided to your child(ren)
by their teachers. Should you have any questions about the Flexible Instructional Days, you
may contact Mrs. Schoenfeldt at (814) 725-4571 or email mschoenfeldt@stgregs.net .

Sincerely,
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Maricarol Schoenfeldt
Principal
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